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The following information is provided to comply with the Department of Education’s CRRSA Reporting
requirements. This information is limited to CRRSAA (HEERF I1) student funding and does not include
grant programs utilizing institutional fund.

Firelands Regional Medical Center certified with the Department of Education in January, 2021
receipt of funding for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under the Coronavirus
Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Ace (CRRSAA). Pursuant to this agreement,
Firelands Regional Medical Center assures that no less than 50 percent of the funds received
under the CRRSAA Act are being used to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students.

Firelands Regional Medical Center was allocated $35,683.00 from the US Department of
Education pursuant to the Certification and Agreement of Emergency Financial Aid Grants to
Students.

The total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to students under CRRSA
(HEERF II) funds as of March 31, 2021 is $77,500 of which $35,683 came from the Student
portion and $4 1,817 came from the Institution portion.

The School of Nursing determined that 67 students are eligible to participate in programs under
Section 484 in Title IV of the Higher Education Act of 1965 and are therefore eligible to receive
an emergency financial aid grant.

The school’s Financial Committee met on February 9, 2021. The committee determined that
student who are Pell Grant eligible would receive $1,500 and other eligible students would
receive $1,000.

On February 9, 2021, all School of Nursing students enrolled for the 2021 spring semester were
emailed notification and disbursement instructions for receiving emergency grant funding. Funds
were direct deposited to the students on February 12, 2021.

As of March 31, 2021, a total of $77,500 in HEERF II funds have been paid to Firelands
Regional Medical Center School of Nursing students.




